Salem Community High School Academic Foundation
REGULAR MEETING
April 6, 2022

The Salem Community High School Academic Foundation Board of Directors meeting was called to order
by Sheila Baldridge in the high school boardroom.

Directors present: Sheila Baldridge, John Gaston, Jane Gaston, Debby Hays, Rhonda Mulvany, James
Toth, and Debbie Woodruff.
Also present: Brad Detering, SCHS Superintendent

Minutes

The minutes from the regular meeting on March 10, 2022 were reviewed. A motion by Jane Gaston,
seconded by James Toth, to approve the minutes.

Vote: 7 ayes, 0 nay, motion carried.

Treasurer’s Report
John Gaston reviewed the treasurer’s report which showed a March 31, 2022 balance of
$210,757.31

John Gaston reviewed the profit loss statement that showed a profit of $3,930.56 for the month
which ended March 31, 2022.. A total profit for the year to date is $3,748.21

A motion was made by Debbie Woodruff, seconded by Rhonda Mulvany, to receive the treasurer’s
report.
Vote: 7 ayes, 0 nay, motion carried.

Committee Reports

Membership-No report

Publicity-See All-Class Reunion report.

Scholarship-Meeting today after the Board of Directors meeting.

Hall of Fame-See All-Class Reunion report.

Fundraising-All monies for Shooting For Education have been received.

All-Class Reunion

Brad Detering reported on the details of HOF breakfast. He outlined that 5 of 7 inductees are able to
attend. The tables will have white tablecloths and decorations. The glass blocks are already here and
ready to go. James Toth has completed the programs and placemats. Sheila Baldridge is coordinating
the set-up on Friday.

Debbie Woodruff outlined the details for the Saturday afternoon variety show. Debbie went over the
logistics of the afternoon show. There is a rehearsal on Thursday evening. There will be take down on
Thursday and reset up on Friday. There will be a table for music from the band numbers from the past.
There is no charge based on copyright laws.

Rhonda Mulvany discussed the Saturday night dinner and dance.



Other Business
Mini-grants-There was one mini-grant from the media center to request comfortable chairs for students
to read.

A motion was made by Jane Gaston, seconded by Debby Hays, to receive the treasurer’s report.
Vote: 7 ayes, 0 nay, motion carried.

Adjourn
At 12:45 PM, .Debbie Woodruff made a motion to adjourn the meeting, seconded by James Toth.

Vote: 7 ayes, 0 nay, meeting adjourned.



